
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 
 
DATE:   October 3, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 1 – LOI CEI Services for CIPP IV Project 
 
LOI DUE DATE:  October 6, 2022 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern) 
 
This addendum is published to respond to questions submitted by potential qualifiers. This addendum 
hereby revises the specifications as noted below and becomes a part of the Contract document. 
 
QUESTION #1:  What is the length of the contract? 
 
Response:  The construction contract term will be 180 days. 
 
QUESTION #2:  What is the anticipated start date of the contract? 
 
Response:  The contact will likely be executed in early February with a notice to proceed following 
shortly after. 
 
QUESTION #3:  How many inspectors does the City anticipate needing for this project? 

Response:  We anticipate that the city will need one inspector, as the contractor will likely only line one 
pipe segment at a time. 
 
QUESTION #4:  Will the inspectors be on the project full-time or as-needed? 

Response:  The inspector(s) will be as-needed when the contractor is performing pipe rehabilitation 

operations. 

QUESTION #5: Is DBE required or preferred? 

Response: There is no established DBE goal for this project. 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 


